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Fire Damages North Visalia Home 
 
 

On Wednesday, March 16, 2022, at 11:24pm, the Visalia Fire Department was dispatched to a residential 
structure fire in the 800 block of North Divisadero.  Upon the arrival of the first fire unit, they found a 
recreational vehicle, a shed and debris on fire in the backyard of the residence.  The fire was spreading into 
the residential structure and threatening two adjacent residential structures.  Fires crews attacked the main 
fire and protected the exposures.  A Second Alarm was requested bringing additional fire units.  Fire crews 
forced entry into the involved residential structure and located the fire burning in the rear of the structure.  
The fire was contained in approximately 30 minutes.  There were no injuries, and the cause of the fire is 
undetermined at this time.  The fire caused an estimated $100,000 in damage. 
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